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Dear Neil 

I would just like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for your help over the last couple of 
years. On numerous occasions I have rung 
you to ask for employment advice to guide me 
on the, often risky, usually complicated, road 
as an employer of 14 members of staff. You have never let me down!  

"His knowledge of employment law is impeccable" that came from a company called 
"Trainsafe" who we employ as an outside contractor for our Health and Safety Issues and 
which often crosses over into your area of expertise. 

Not only are you good at your job, but your helpful and sunny disposition makes it a pleasure 
to deal with you, even whilst telling me that if we get it wrong then it could cost as much as 
£100,000 in a compensation claim. 

I have no hesitation in recommending you to anyone who has employment issues and will 
continue to do so. 

Best Wishes 

Andrew Toothill 
Enterprise Print Limited 

Enterprise Works 
Long Lane 
Honley 
Huddersfield 
West Yorkshire 
HD9 6EA 
 
Tel: 01484 666677 
Fax: 01484 667650 
 
Email addresses: 
PC Artwork - pc@enterpriseprint.net 
Mac Artwork - mac@enterpriseprint.net 
Sale Enquiries - sales@enterpriseprint.net 




